
 
June 4, 2020 
Dear Camp Community, 
 
I want to begin this letter by thanking our summer families for your patience while we have 
navigated the uncertainty of COVID -19. The School has made a difficult decision due to the 
pandemic to close the camp for the summer of 2020 due to the inherent risks of spreading the 
disease by exposing children to the genuine and authentic summer camp experiences that Knox 
Summer Adventures prides itself on providing. Our feeling is that in these unprecedented 
circumstances, we will not be able to offer the level of programming that our families and 
campers have come to expect and deserve. 
 
Our plan is to be back better than ever in 2021! Families who choose to hold their deposit as a 
credit for the summer of 2021 will have the unique opportunity to have a reserved spot for 
summer 2021 and be locked in at this year’s early bird rates.  Please contact ​Barbara 
Lagravanese​ in the Camp Office to move your payment to the summer of 2021. If you prefer a 
refund, that can be processed through the office as well. 
 
In our current virtual world, we are prepared to offer select synchronous online classes for 
middle and high school students this summer: 
 

● SAT and ACT Prep taught by certified instructors with proven results 
● STEM and Science Research 

○ Middle School Program 
○ High School Program 

● Summer Riding Program (on campus, no groups) 
 
The School and Camp wish everyone a healthy summer and we look forward to reuniting with 
all of you in the summer of 2021. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kristen Tillona-Baker                                         Liam Doughty 
Head of School                                                   Summer Program Director 
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